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Behavior Committee 
 

The SGE Behavior Committee began meeting in late February 2017 to review the SOAR 

program and overall building behavior.  The staff had positive comments regarding the program 

but felt it needed to be “fine” tuned.  Below is a list of changes that will take place for the 2017-

2018 school year.   

 

 Replaced the feathers with a SOAR ticket – students can save these to shop at the 

SOAR store 

 
 Quarterly raffle drawings for prizes; trade 1 SOAR ticket for raffle opportunity – 

drawings will take place at a school-wide assembly 

 Principal’s Pride recognition – students will be nominated by teachers at the end of 

the month that meet the criteria; no unexcused absences, assignments up-to-date, 

homework completion, no behavioral office visits, no detentions, follows SOAR 

matrix 

 Students to complete “Think Sheets” after an incident 

 Replaced Eagle heads with “Soaring Sam” cards  

 
Soaring Sam 

 Creation of new Office Discipline Referral Form (see below) 

 Creation of new Spring Grove Behavior T-Chart that includes minor and major 

offensives (see below) 

 

Important Dates 

 

July 10 – Online Registration Begins 

July 28 – Online Registration Ends 

Aug. 7 – Kindergarten Readiness Begins 

Aug. 17 – Kindergarten Orientation @ 9:00 – 10:30 AM 

Aug. 22 – Meet the Teacher @ 3:00 – 4:00 PM 

Aug. 23 – First Day of School 

Aug. 30 – SGE Open House/Curriculum Night (1st-5th Grade) @ 6:30 - 8:00 PM 



 



 


